Mrs Susan Samantha

Law Department London

234 Avenue Place, Max World

Lawyers Paradise

London, United Kingdom.

14th April 2010.

Dear Mrs Samantha,

I am currently pursuing my last year of law from the esteemed London School of Law. I have done my major and specialisation in corporate law. Moreover, in the last two years, I have worked as an intern in various corporate houses across London.

My senior in college, Mr Mathew Perris had done his internship with you last year and suggested me to mail you an interview request letter for conducting an informational interview for me.Mr Perris was raving about your organisation and claimed that the work ethics of yours are difficult to be matched.

I would take this opportunity to tell you, just how much I am looking forward to be associated with your company and learn from you. Hope to hear from you soon.

Thanking you in advance.

Baker Bills

Student

5th year corporate law

London School of law.

